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SCBOA Business Meeting  

River Bluff High School 

10:00 AM – 10:45 AM 

1. Rico Williams 5. Richie Jeffcoat    9. Granderson James 
2.   6. Marc Tindal 10. Steve Wood 
3. Paul Behr 7. Gerald Wright  11. Jake Rosiek 
4. Dwayne Sargent 8. Darrell Warren 12. Paul Holland 

   

       
Dave Fauth: SCBOA Past President 

 
Commissioner: Charlie Wentsky 
 

  

I. CALL TO ORDER 

Meeting was called to order at 10:10 AM by Rico Williams (SCBOA President) 

II. INVOCATION 

Invocation provided by Jim Geyer 

III. SCBOA Grooming Standards Proposal  

Paul Behr presented the proposal to the SCBOA membership along with the rationale from 

the SCBOA Board of Directors to move the grooming standards from the Bylaws to the 

procedures section of the SCBOA Constitution.  There was discussion among the 

membership.  Some seemed to be hearing about the proposed change for the first time and 

others wanted more details as to why the change was being proposed. After a lengthy 

discussion, Paul explained the voting ballots had been distributed to each member and they 

should either vote FOR or AGAINST the proposed change. The results of the voting will be 

shared with the District Directors once the ballots are tabulated.  

IV. SCBOA FINANCIAL INFORMATION   

Charlie Wentsky (Commissioner of Officials) presented to the SCBOA membership that 

we were in good standing with the balance of funds.  As a one-time expenditure the 

SCBOA Directors voted to purchase gifts (SCBOA Towel, Pen, and Notepad) for  the 

membership, and they were distributed as officials signed in today.    

  

In addition, it was discussed by Jake Rosiek, we will be purchasing a license for HUDL. 

This will allow officials with the ability to review game film of games played across the 

state to help with training and further development of officials.  
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V. 20 YEAR AWARDS  

The respective SCBOA officials from each District was recognized and presented with 

their SCBOA Service awards. 

 

VI. ALL STAR OFFICIALS’ SELECTION  

North/ South Officials   

Girls Game 

Gary Hullinger – District 1 

Paul Black – District 8 

Drew Hefner – District 3 

Boys Game 

Craig Kopf – District 2  

Jason Jaynes  - District 5 

Rogers Casteal – District 5  

North Carolina/ South Carolina   

Eric Avery – District 9 

Derrill Dilworth – District 10 

Paul Holland – District 12 

 

VII.  ASSOCIATE COMMISSIONER COMMENTS  

 Charlie thanked the SCBOA membership for their hard work and efforts. Asked all  

officials to be always professional and to continue to perform rules study and  

improve throughout the season. Also, he explained that several questions were in error. 

As a result, those questions would be credited to each official.  Good luck and safe 

travels during the upcoming season.   

 

VIII.    ADJOURNMENT  

• SCBOA Business Meeting was adjourned at 10:43 am   


